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Across
1 A tough ______ is a
person who is very
determined, brave,
and confident, and
who is not easily
upset, or
discouraged. (6)
4 The cream of the
______ is the best
and most soughtafter part of
something. (4)
6 To beef ______
something is to
complain about it.
(5)
7 The imperative,
chop ______, is an
informal way of
saying move faster,
or get a move on. (4)
9 Someone who is
born with a ______
spoon in their mouth
has been born into a
wealthy and
privileged family
and never has to
worry about money
or earning a living.
(6)

12 Something which is
done quickly and
easily is done in two
______ of a lamb's
tail. (6)
14 If you can't ______
something, you're
not able to tolerate
it, stand it, or abide
it. (7)
15 If you are going to
be severely punished
for a small crime,
you might as well
get the same
punishment for a big
crime, and we say
that you might as
well be ______ for a
sheep as a lamb. (4)
Down
2 Somebody who
knows their ______
is very
knowledgeable and
skilled in what they
are doing. (6)
3 To threaten to punch
someone in the
mouth with your fist
is to threaten them

with a ______
sandwich. (7)
5 When you take
______, you take
whatever you are
fortunate enough to
be given. (7)
6 To persuade
somebody to do
something by using
both punishment and
threats is to use the
carrot and stick
______. (8)
8 If you ______ your
own bacon, you're
doing everything
you can to protect
yourself while
giving no
consideration to
others. (4)
10 Something which
fails to influence or
convince someone
______ no ice. (4)
11 A ______ egg is a
person who is
dependable, honest,
trustworthy, and
generally agreeable.
(4)

12 To ______ hungry is
to maintain your
enthusiasm for, and
determination to do
even better at,
something than you
have succeeded at in
the past, no matter
how successful you
may have been. (4)
13 Something someone
does that results in
an unexpected and
embarrassing
situation is known as
a banana ______.
(4)

